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Thank You

Fax (503) 986-0904

August 16, 2016
VIA E-MAIL

Gen Hubert

Deschutes River Conservancy
700 NW Hill St., Suite 1
Bend, Oregon 97703

Dear Gen:

Thank you for participating in the Short-Term Instream Leasing Program. [ want to express
appreciation for your participation in this program and cooperation in helping to improve
streamflows for fish and aquatic life.

Enclosed is a copy of final order approving instream lease application IL-1549. The enclosed
order reflects the request by TID to remove several properties from the lease application. During
the review process, the Department also identified that several modifications were necessary to
prevent injury and enlargement. In addition, a few portions of the rights requested to be leased
by Deschutes River Ranch Group were not available for lease due to inconsistencies between the
lease application map and the Claim of Beneficial Use and Final Proof Map for Transfer
T-10512.

If you have any questions, please call me at (503) 986-0884.

Sincerely,

'Laura Wilke
Water Conservation and Transfer Section

c: Jeremy Giffin, Watermaster District 11 (via e-mail)
Bob Wood, Watermaster District 3 (via e-mail)
Tumalo Irrigation District, Co-Lessor
File IL.-1549



